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We are committed to improve the services we provide to you and we know that the 
only way we can successfully do this is to understand what you want from us.  

We are therefore forming a virtual Patient Representative Group here at the Surgery.  
A Patient Representative Group provides patients the opportunity to give their views 

on the Services we provide, changes that could be made to existing services or if 
there are any new services that the Surgery could offer.

Why a virtual group?

Building on the success of our online services we realise that a lot of you have access 
to a computer and we think that this would be a good starting point in gathering your 

ideas and suggestions quickly and efficiently.
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What does being a member of the Patient Representat ive Group involve?

We will ask the members of this representative group some questions from time to 
time, such as what you think about our opening times or the quality of the care or 

service you received. We will contact you via email and keep our surveys succinct so 
it shouldn’t take too much of your time. 

Can anyone join the Patient Representative Group?

Yes, anyone over the age of 16, registered at the Practice can join. 
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How do I join the Patient Representative Group?

If you are interested in joining the Patient representative Group, please ask the 
receptionist for a sign up form, alternatively complete the registration form online at 

www.woolstonlodge.co.uk.

We will be in touch shortly after we receive your form.  Please note that no medical 
information or questions will be responded to.  The information you supply us will be 
used lawfully, in accordance with the Data Protection act 1998.  The Data Protection 
Act 1998 gives you the right to know what information is held about you and sets out 

rules to make sure that this information is handled properly.

Thank you for your assistance.
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We now have a total of 89 patients signed up to our Patient representative
group. Following the questionnaire sent out regarding Opening Times we are
pleased to inform you of the results.

From the Opening Times survey we determined that we need to focus our attention
on the following:

Advertising our opening times and Out of Hours service further, using our newsletter,
our website, in the waiting room and entrance hall and on NHS choices.

That we need to investigate the possibilities of opening the surgery on a Saturday
morning on a more frequent basis.

We will therefore be advertising our Opening Times and Out of Hours service further
by using our waiting room display board, by displaying posters outside the building
and in our Reception and Lobby, by adding an article into our patient Newsletter and
by updating our website and NHS choices website to ensure these details are clear.
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We will be working with local practices to explore the possibilities of opening not only
at the weekends (including Sunday) but until 8pm Monday to Friday.

We would like to take this opportunity to thank the members of our Patient
Representation Group, if you would like to have your say about changes within the
Practice please complete our registration form below or speak to a member of our
Reception Team about becoming a member.

.


